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A	team	of	14	students	and	three	professors	from	Alma	College	visited
the	Business	Faculty	of	MU	last	May	10th	.	The	main	objective	of	this
visit	is	related	to	the	program	of	the	subject	Field	Study	these	students
are	taking	in	current	semester.	The	In-	Situ	study	of	Cooperativism	and
its	reality	is	part	of	the	program.	Edward	Lawrence,	Director	of	the
Public	Affairs	institute	of	Alma	College	showed	a	great	interest	in
Mondragon	University.	He	had	the	opportunity	to	meet	some
researchers	of	MIK	and	see	the	possibility	to	collaborate	in	future
projects.	Enpresagintza	and	Alma	College	will	hopefully	sign	a	bilateral
agreement	to	promote	students,	professors	and	researchers	mobility.
Please	see	more	pictures	here:
http://www.flickr.com/photos/enpresagintza/sets/72157633462347158/
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